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Fence Type A 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: 1/23/25 

Name: Shae Gibbs 

Phone: (850)414-4314 

Email: shae.gibbs@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

Worked closely with District 3 to add Wildlife Fence detail sheets at the request of the Districts. 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Kevin Micocci 
Date: 8/7/25 
 
COMMENT: I recommend providing a grounding detail when crossing under electrical lines. This is an 
often missed specification by Contractors, and the Standard Plan note is being removed. However, it is 
not clear how the grounding is intended to be tied to the metal mesh. 
 
 
RESPONSE: Thank you for your comment. This is covered in a new General Note #9 “Install Electrical 
Grounds for Fence that is Installed within Electrical Transmission Right(s) of Way in Accordance with 
Specification 550.” Connection requirements are also covered in Specification 550. 
 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No. 
 
Response Date: 8/21/25 
 

 


